

SCHOOL DISTRICT 69 AND THE DISTRICT PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL PRESENT:

HOW NEUROSCIENCE CAN HELP US BE BETTER CAREGIVERS FEATURING JAN FERENCE

DATE: SEPTEMBER 28, 2017

LOCATION: QUALICUM COMMONS 744 PRIMROSE STREET QUALICUM BEACH

TIME: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Jan Ference is an Infant-Parent Mental Health Fellow and NMT certified clinician. She has worked with a number of organizations such as Island Health, Ministry of Child and Family Development and various School Districts.

Ms. Ference is pleased to present on this important topic within School District 69 (Qualicum).

Seating is limited, so please come early!

- Place you ever wondered why your children function well in some circumstances and not others?
- Have you ever wondered the same about yourself?

"We will discuss how fractured communities, stress and modern day demands impact human function, specifically our brains.

In this evening workshop we will strive to find hope and empathy through better understanding of how powerful early childhood development is, and how we can work together to build a bright future for families.

We will cover topics such as trauma, stress, anxiety, sensory sensitivities, ADHD, and attachment; all through the lens of the latest research on brain development."

JAN FERENCE

